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FW: Resignation letter - Joseph Napier

Sirlena Thomas

Wed 9/3/2014 10:57 AM

To:Shaqulia May <smay@Harvey152.0rg>; Nicole Wright <nwright@Harvey152.0rg>;

Sirlena Thomas

Harvey School District 152

16001 Lincoln Avenue

Harvey, IL 60426

P: 708.333.0300 F:708.231.9845

*CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any attachments are confidential and may contain privileged
information, including FERPA protected information. If you are not the named recipient of this message, please
immediately alert the sender and destroy this message and its attachments without disclosing the contents to anyone
or using them for any purpose.

From: Joe <gymrats4l@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2014 10:41 AM
To: Sirlena Thomas

Subject: Resignation letter

Joseph Napier
5th Grade, Holmes Elementary School
Harvey School District 152

Dear Administration,

Please accept this letter as notice of resignation from my position as a 5th grade teacher at Holmes Elementary
School. As an employee of the district for over 10 years, it's is with extremely mixed emotions that I've reached this
decision. An overwhelming combination of personal matters in conjunction with the demands of my position
provide mere reasoning; although my passion to mentor, teach, and coach still exists, it seeks resolve in another
capacity.

Furthermore, | am grateful for the opportunity to have served throughout the district, as | truly believe my services
were appreciated. | would like to apologize for any inconvenience that my resignation presents and | wish nothing
but the best for District 152.

Sincere regards,
Joseph Napier
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